
GRANT NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION 
 

 
SALEM OREGON 

 

 
 
 

April 9, 2017 

 
Olivia Glantz, Planner II 

City of Salem Planning Division 

555 Liberty Street SE 

Salem, Oregon  97301 

 
Re: CU 17-03 

1230 Winter Street NE 

Seed of Faith Ministries 
 

Dear   Olivia, 

 
At the initial presentation to Grant Neighborhood on March 2, 2017, Seed of Faith Ministries’ 

representative, Evelyn McCoy-Harris, had to leave to attend to other commitments before neighbors 

in attendance had a chance to fully discuss the Conditional Use proposal.  This resulted in our letter 

to you on March 12, 2017 which included a list of unanswered questions and concerns. 

 
Ms. McCoy-Harris was able to return to our April 6, 2017 meeting and discussed the Ministries’ 

contacts with surrounding neighbors, as well as the Boys & Girls Club and Grant Community 

School.  She also clarified the drop-off and pickup schedule and reported that it will be Seed of 

Faith vans, not public school busses, which will transport school age children to the site for the after 

school program. She provided us with parking arrangements and proposed traffic patterns which 

should minimize any affects on the neighborhood. 

 
With these issues resolved, the Grant Neighborhood Association voted unanimously to support the 

applicant’s Conditional Use request. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
/s/ /s/ 

 
Sam Skillern, co-chair Eric Bradfield, co-chair 

503-315-8924 503-508-7576 

sam@salemlf.org ebradfield@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 

CC: Seeds of Faith 

mailto:sam@salemlf.org
mailto:sam@salemlf.org

